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-BOMBAY NATURAL HISTORY SOCIETY
Cordially invites you to attend the unique programme

FLAMINGO FESTIVAL

with family and friends on Saturday, 16th April 2011
anytime from 2 pm till sunset at Sewri Jetty, Sewri (East), Mumbai

Come and enjoy the Flamingos and other water birds,
under the guidance of BNHS bird experts

The Flamingo Festival will be inaugurated at 2 pm by

Mrs Pheroza Godrej

Sponsored by
Soonabai Pirojsha Godrej Foundation

BNHS Buses will be available from Sewri Station (E)

About BNHS: Bombay Natural History Society (BNHS) is the oldest and the largest environmental research and conservation
organization, also involved in public awareness. At present BNHS projects are spread across the entire country studying and
conserving species and habitats such as vultures, Great Indian Bustard, Asian Elephant, Royal Bengal Tiger, migratory birds,
corals, Giant Clam, reptiles, grasslands, mangroves and wetlands. BNHS regularly conducts nature camps, nature trails,
workshops and training sessions. BNHS has a well-stocked library with over 22,000 books and a natural history collection with
over 1,20,000 specimens. BNHS books, other publications and souvenir products are immensely popular among nature
lovers and the general public.

JOIN BNHS - SUPPORT CONSERVATION

For more information about the event and other activities / membership of BNHS, kindly call on 022-22821811 or
email on pro@bnhs.org
Address: BNHS, Hornbill House, opposite Lion Gate, Shaheed Bhagat Singh Road,

Fort, Mumbai 400001. Website: www.bnhs.org
Office Timings: Monday to Friday, 9.30 am to 5.30 pm
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Great Opportunity to watch Flamingos at Sewri, Mumbai
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